Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
January 2009 Report

On-Site Assistance – (1) High Schools
(0) Community College 
(0) AITC Coalition
	LeRoy HS
	

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 8   Participants – 430
· Rockford ACE HS Ag Careers Presentation – ACE HS, Rockford – 112 

· Section 7 Winter IAVAT Meeting – Hank’s Restaurant, Ottawa – 16
· Beecher HS Ag Careers/Recruitment – Beecher HS – 220

· Section 6 Winter IAVAT Meeting – Kaneland HS – 14

· Section 9 Winter IAVAT Meeting & SAE Workshop – Normal West HS – 16

· Will County AITC Illinois mAGic Presentation – Will Co. Farm Bureau – 25

· ISU Intro to Ag Ed class FCAE/ILAGED presentation –ISU – 12

· Section 10 Winter IAVAT Meeting & SAE Workshop –Central HS, Clifton -- 15
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 3
· Elite Conference – JJC Weitendorf Ag Center, Joliet
· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

· IL FFA MFE Conference – OakBrook Doubletree, Oakbrook
Other Activities

· Setup for Elite Conference

· Prepared materials for SAE workshops, Rockford, and Will Co. AITC presentations

· Prepared packets for section IAVAT Winter meetings.

· Completed Principal Mailing (Administrator Workshop, IL Ag Ed information, request for rosters) 
· Collaborate with ISU about Landscaping Masters’ course for FY10

· Collaborate with WIU about FY09 Mechanics course

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 1244
Commentary

I am glad that the SAE workshops were a focus of professional development this year, and I hope that the resources provided at workshops will help increase student participation in SAEs.  I am seeking advice from District leaders about ideas for projects for the FY10 budget, one of which is the masters landscaping course.   I hope that our efforts in Beecher and Rockford lead to full-time programs at those two schools; the feedback seems to be positive.  The MFE Teacher Idea Exchange was a very popular activity, as was the Wind Power workshop.












